From: Marlene Liranzo <marliranzo@hotmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, November 14, 2021 1:46 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: TRS PLAN 1--COLA

CAUTION:External email.
To Whom It May Concern:
I am a TRS Plan 1 retiree. | taught in Washington state for 31 years.

Each year | am watching my pension lose spending power due to an insufficient COLA. It has become very
stressful.

I'm writing to advocate for passing a permanent COLA for PLAN 1 retirees.
Thank you very much for considering this important issue.
Sincerely,

Marlene Liranzo
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



